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Information items 
Since the last Presbytery meeting: 
1. The Commission held an Annual Consultation with Candidate Kirk Lewis (Providence Presbyterian: Providence, RI).  Mr. Lewis will be graduating in May with a Master of Divinity and Masters of Christian Education Degree from Union Presbyterian Seminary in Charlotte, NC.
2. The Commission held an Annual Consultation with CRRC Gerson Roca (Providence Presbyterian:  Providence, RI).  Mr. Roca continues to search for a call.
3. The Commission held an Annual Consultation with CRRC Yejee (Rachel) Park (New Haven Korean: Hamden, CT).  Ms. Park is going to be ordained by the New Haven Korean Church in the near future.
4. The Commission thanked The Rev. Susan Power Trucksess and The Rev. Iktae Kim for their faithful service on this commission.
5. Currently under care of the Presbytery are 5 Candidates and 5 Certified Ready to Receive a Call. 

